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Congratulations 

On February 21, Police Chief Pam Davis recognized members of her department at the Annual Awards 

Ceremony held in Council Chambers.  Some of the staff recognized were Detective Corporal Marty 

Meddaugh for Officer of the Year, Records Specialist Carol Mohaupt for Professional Staff Member of 

the Year, and Detective Schrader who received the Chief’s Award for Job Excellence.   

 

Community Outreach 

City Manager Howard Kunik provided the Punta Gorda Rotary with an update of capital projects and 

upcoming meetings associated with the Citywide Master Plan and Gilchrist Park Waterfront Activity 

Center charrettes and public meetings. The Manager urged attendees to sign up for at least one of the 

scheduled charrettes in order to become a part of the planning process. 
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On Feb. 19, the Police Department hosted the 

Citizens’ Academy at the Public Safety Building. 

Police Chief Pamela Davis provided an introduction 

to participants and introduced agency staff members 

who were present. Participants were given a tour of 

the facility, met Police canines Chase and Skye, and 

were provided with informational displays of the 

Marine Patrol, Uniform Patrol, and Bicycle Unit 

vehicles and equipment.  

 

Welcome Aboard 

Public Works welcomes new employee: Ronald J. Everts, as Project Design Tech/CAD Operator to our 

Engineering Division. 

 


